
 

Teacher Support & Feeding the Children Appeal 

  

The 2025-2026 School Year in Haiti will begin October 1.  We anticipate welcoming 
back more than 340 students which are fed each day while attending school.  All of this 
is made possible by many generous HMI donors. 

The good news is HMI has raised nearly $15,000 of our $25,000 goal for the 
upcoming school year.  Thank you to all who have generously contributed and 
special thanks to our dedicated monthly donors. 

The 4th Annual appeal will continue one more week through September 14, 2025. 

If you would like to contribute to the 2025 Appeal please forward your contribution to 
HMI at P.O. Box 694 Thibodaux, LA  70302 dedicated to Teacher Support / Feeding the 
Children program or donate online at www.haitimissioninc.com  utilizing the dedicated 
donation tabs.   

If you would prefer to become a monthly donor you can select either program on the 
donate tab on the HMI website or mail a check.  

Together we can continue to serve God while “feeding” his little ones, body, mind and 
soul.  Thank you for your generosity and God bless you and your families. 

HMI Teacher Support & Feeding the Children Team 

 

http://www.haitimissioninc.com/

